
   2022 Morris Chapel Cemetery Clean Up  
      
Family and friends of the Morris Chapel Cemetery Foundation, Keo, AR, the first annual 
cemetery cleanup day is scheduled for Saturday, March 26, 2022, at 9am. 
 
We will be hand cleaning and pressure washing headstones. We have a list of materials 
necessary for the cleanup day, including yard trash bags, towels/cloths/rags, sponges, water, 
scrub brushes, rubber and work gloves, and cleaning fluids such as, D2 Biological Solution that 
is available at Walmart/Amazon and or other cleaning chemicals that are safe and effective for 
cleaning headstones.   
  
In addition to these materials, we will need landscaping equipment, such as weed 
eaters/edgers/trimmers, lawn mowers, leaf blowers, gas and oil for the equipment. We need 
volunteers with trucks and utility trailers to haul off debris.  
  
But just as important as the materials and equipment we need your time volunteering to do the 
work as well as your continued financial support to pay for the recurring expense of landscaping 
and maintaining the grounds as a sign of respect for our blood ancestors. 
  
Other short-term goals, include purchasing topsoil, an entry gate, perimeter fencing and a sign 
bearing the cemetery name, the date the cemetery was established and other relative historical 
information. Lunch will be served immediately after the clean-up.   
 
Please RSVP by March 18, 2022, to Queen Parker Dubose at (850) 305-3288, Ora Parker at 
(501) 663-7468 or Rizelle Aaron at (501) 940-4619.  
 
Financial contributions should be mailed to Morris Chapel Cemetery, c/o Ora Parker, 7402 
Choctaw Rd., Little Rock, AR 72205 or Morris Chapel Cemetery, P. O. Box 582, Jacksonville 
AR, 72078 
  
NOTE:  In the event of inclement weather (rain) this will be rescheduled to the following 
weekend.  
  


